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To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

It is very important to have Medicaid expansion in the state of Virginia.  It is important to the people who 
depend on the local health care system.  Medicaid expansion will provide much needed care to those 
currently uninsured.

Sincerely,

Ray Darcey

Virginia Beach, VA 

Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - Medicaid Expansion

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=141121d2bb962d39




